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Hethersett Woodside Primary 

and Nursery School Newslet 

 

 Spring Term! 
 

The second half of the Spring Term has got off to a flying start! We have 

already celebrated World Book Day and had parent consultations. If for 

any reason you have not yet had the opportunity to talk to your child’s 

class teacher, please get in touch with the office to arrange this.  

 

Curiosity cafés are arranged for this week. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our school! 

 

Year 1 Dance Show 

Some of the year 1 children are once again 

getting ready to participate in the Norwich 

Sports Partnership Dance Show. This is a 

fantastic event held at the Open venue on 

Wednesday 20th May 2020. 

There will be 2 performances and tickets 

will be soon on sale. 

 

World Book Day 

We celebrated World Book Day on Thursday by 

coming to school in pyjamas. 

The reason behind this was to promote bedtime 

reading and many of you joined us at the end of 

the day to share stories with your child.  

 

There has been overwhelming support for 

coming into school and reading to the children 

which is continuing through to Easter. If you 

would like to be a mystery reader, please pop 

by the office. 

In addition, all children will have received a £1 

book token to be used in participating book 

shops.  

 

Climbing Frame 

We have noticed there 

are several children 

using the outside 

climbing frame & boat 

before & after school. 

Children who attend 

this school are only 

insured to use the 

equipment when 

supervised by a staff 

member.  

Bags 2 Schools  

Thank you to 

everyone who brought 

a bag of clothes into 

school last week. 

We raised £40.00 
 

Snack Money 
At the beginning of each year we ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 

towards cooking ingredients, parties and other such events.  

This is just a gentle reminder if you’re not sure if you’ve made a contribution 

please speak to the office staff as they have records of who’s paid. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Please also see front page of the Website for all dates 

Wednesday 11th March – Year 1 Curiosity Café 2pm 

Wednesday 11th March - Nursery Green Fingers 2.15pm 

Thursday 12th March – Year 3 Curiosity Café 2pm 

Friday 13th March – Eco Committee to visit new School Site 

Wednesday 18th March – RSE Meeting 7pm in the School Hall 

Monday 30th March – Reception Multiskills at Easton College 

Wednesday 1st April – School Closes for Easter Holidays  

Monday 20th April – School Opens for the Summer Term  

Thursday 30th April – Governor Monitoring Day  

Friday 1st May – Fundraising day for “Finnbars Force” 

Friday 1st May – Finnbars Force School Discos – More Information to follow 

Friday 8th May – School closed – Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 20th May – Year 1 Dance Show at the Open. More information to follow.  

Friday 22nd May – Dress up day – bring a tombola prize for the FOWs Summer Fayre 

Friday 22nd May – School closes for Summer Half Term 

Monday 1stJune – School reopens for second half of Summer Term 

Thursday 4th June – Bags 2 Schools collection 

Wednesday 10th June – 7pm New Parents Evening for Reception 2020 

Thursday 11th June – 7pm New Parents Evening for Nursery 2020 

Saturday 13th June – FOWs Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 17th June – 7pm Parent Information Evening for pupils moving from Year 2 to Year 3  

Thursday 18th June – School Sports Day – more information to follow 

Thursday 2nd July – 2.15pm Year 2 Celebration Assembly 

Thursday 2nd July – Evening Celebration – more information to follow 

Tuesday 7th July & Wednesday 8th July – Transition – more information to follow 

Friday 10th July – Multicultural Day for Year 2s at Mulbarton Primary School 

Friday 12th July – Year 2 celebration Disco – More information to follow 

Tuesday 21st July - School closes for Summer 

Monday 7th September – School opens at the new site after the summer holidays  

 

 

 

 

 

Hand cream and soap in school 

The soap we use is a moisturising anti-bacterial handwash that comes with the expected COSHH reports that 

we have to have in school. The children are being encouraged to wash their hands regularly, even more than 

the normal due to the current situation with the Coronavirus. This in turn is having a knock-on effect with 

children suffering with chapped hands. We have always stipulated creams cannot be brought in to school due 

to allergies that people suffer, and this must still be the case. Lots of creams contain ingredients that is 

intolerant for some people so we really can’t have these in school.  

We are encouraging the children to completely dry their hands, and to wear gloves outside. Please could we ask 

you to help in this matter and do the same at home? Thank you. 

 

 



 

 



Term Time Swimming Lessons 
Norwich Swan Swimming Club 
Continue your child’s swimming journey with us during term time at all 
these times and 
venues: 
Monday 
• Nelson Infant 5.00-7.30pm 
• Thorpe St Andrew High 5.00-7.30pm 
Tuesday 
• Drayton Junior 5.45-7.45pm 
• Heartsease Primary 4.00-7.30pm 
• Nelson Infant 4.30-6.30pm 
• Sprowston High 4.30-7.30pm 
Wednesday 
• City Academy 5.30-8.00pm 
• Hethersett Junior 5.00-7.30pm 
• Broadland High 5.00-7.30pm 
• Thorpe St Andrew High 5.00-6.30pm 
Thursday 
• Heartsease Primary 4.00-7.30pm 
• Colman Junior 5.30-8.00pm 
Friday 
• Sprowston High 5.00-8.00pm 
Saturday 
• Nelson Infant 9.30-12.00pm 
• Broadland High 9.00-12.00pm 
• Heartsease Primary 9.00-12.00pm 
• Heartsease Primary 1.00-3.30pm 
• Heartsease Primary (Parents and Toddlers) 3.30-4.00pm 
Sunday 
• Town Close (Improvers) 9.00-9.30am 
• Heartsease Primary 9.00-11.30am 
One to One Lessons Various 
All lessons are 30 mins long. £21 per month per child. 
To book term time lessons: 
Contact Mrs Christine Bedder on 01603 700196 
Email: ltsenquiriesnssc@gmail.com or visit: 

www.norwichswansc.co.uk 


